Important Menu Update

Last minute menu changes are occurring frequently
and are out of our control due to the nationwide food
supply chain issues.

Menus on the webpage, Facebook or flyers sent
home may not reflect these changes.

We appreciate your patience and understanding
during this time.

If you have any questions regarding your school’s
menu, please feel free to contact me at
cknaus@hollandisd.org.



